
 
 
 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL REPORTS & COMMUNICATIONS II 
Office of the City Clerk  

 
City Council of the City of Napa 

Regular Meeting 

June 2, 2020 
 

FOR THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NAPA: 
 

EVENING SESSION: 
 
11.  PUBLIC COMMENT:  

 Email from Kendra Bruno received on June 2, 2020.   
 Email from Bernie Narvaez received on June 2, 2020.  

 
12.  ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS:  
 
12.A.  2020 Updated Long Term Financial Forecast.   

 Email received from Jenna Borman on June 2, 2020. * 
 
 
 

 
*EMAIL OR HANDWRITTEN COMMENTS WILL BE READ INTO THE RECORD BY CITY STAFF 

DURING THE MEETING. 



From: Kendra Bruno
To: Clerk
Subject: Sound quality to share with council
Date: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 7:46:04 PM
Attachments: Video.MOV

[EXTERNAL]

Here is an example of sound quality - just sharing so you can share with them after this meeting via
email. Doesn’t have to be read for the meeting. Jessica’s giving the presentation as well as Phil’s was
worse...

Kendra Bruno
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From: Bernie Narvaez
To: Clerk
Subject: Online streaming problems
Date: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 8:45:17 PM

[EXTERNAL]
Hello Mayor, City Council Members, and City manager,

I'd like to express some concerns regarding the streaming platform used for the public
meetings. 

I have used it many times when I cannot attend a meeting.

I would like to know if the City of Napa has looked at other ways to stream the meetings to
replace the current system. The current platform is not user friendly, difficult to access, and
you can only pause for a limited time before it is offline. We also have to wait several days
after the meeting is over to access the video again.

There are many other more effective ways to create online engagement and online access. I am
happy to share ideas for improved access for the public that will improve public engagement
in a more user friendly way. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Bernardo “Bernie” Narvaez
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From: Jenna Burrows
To: Clerk
Subject: Re: “COMMENT TO COUNCIL FOR (06/02/2020) – PLEASE READ 12.A
Date: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 7:25:33 PM

[EXTERNAL]
My apologies, my name is Jenna Borman

On Tue, Jun 2, 2020 at 7:23 PM Jenna Burrows  wrote:
Council Members,

I would first like to mention that the method by which you are requiring the public to
comment: Via telephone before 1:00 PM on the day of the meeting or in less than 500
characters during the meeting with a very specific subject line, is unreasonable and
potentially a violation of the Brown Act. In terms of the financial forecast, I hope that
council has requested detailed financials. A powerpoint presentation is not going to provide
the essential fiscal data to make an informed decision. Council members, at the very least
you should require raw financial data to make such substantial and impactful decisions. 
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